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YEAR 6 BOWLING AND FOOD 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Wednesday 5th July, Badger Class are invited to Bowling at Tenpin Bowling in 

Crewe to celebrate finishing their primary school journey before moving on to high 

school. We thought this would be a great social event and they will be able to 

socialise and relax with their friends. 

Children will need to meet on the Early Years playground ready for the coach that is 

leaving at 4.30pm and will play ONE game of bowling and have food their whilst they 

are there. We are hoping to return to school at 8pm (Darnhall School Lane) – we will 

put a post on Facebook and Class DoJo when we are leaving Crewe with an 

expected time. 

This event will be non-uniform and they must wear trainers. They are allowed to 

bring their own spending money – maximum £15. Strictly NO mobile phones 

allowed. 

The parental contribution for this visit is £16.50 per child. We are not able to offer 

any free places or subsidies, as this is a social trip. 

You will need to pay, select food choice and give consent for your child to attend on 

our ParentPay system. DEADLINE 29th June. 

For us to be able to offer this price, we will need a minimum of 24 children from 

Badger Class to attend. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr H Baxendale and Miss C Lupton 

Year 6 Teachers 
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